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ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT 
 

Redwood Empire Public Television, Inc., dba KEET-TV and the owners of other 
collocated tower have retained the services of Hammett & Edison, Inc., to evaluate 
exposure levels at the Barry Ridge Antenna Farm.  The “Evaluation of Radio Frequency 
Exposure Conditions” is a living document and is updated as necessary. 
 
The study was last updated on April 25, 2007 to include all transmission facilities, both 
authorized and constructed at the Barry Ridge Antenna Farm.  At summary of the results 
of this study follows: 
 

STUDY RESULTS – GROUND LEVEL 
 

“Calculations indicate that existing and proposed exposure conditions comply with the 
public exposure limits at publicly accessible locations on all parcels at the site.  The 
highest calculated power density in any publicly accessible area at ground level is 64% of 
the public limit.” 
 
The above statement was taken directly from the report, which was prepared by Robert 
Weller, P.E. 
 
Additionally, Redwood Empire Public Television, Inc., dba KEET-TV will continue to 
adhere to the power reduction schedules for work on the tower; therefore the site will also 
meet FCC-specified guidelines for limiting occupational exposure conditions. 
 

CERTIFICATION 
 

I certify that I am an experienced broadcast engineer with over 35 years of experience.  I 
am currently employed as Director of Engineering for Redwood Empire Public 
Television, Inc., KEET-TV.  Based upon my review of the above referenced exposure 
study I believe that all statements in this exhibit are true, correct, and complete to the best 
of my knowledge and belief. 
 
Dated:  November 1, 2007 
 
 
Joel Householter 
Director of Engineering 
KEET-TV 
(707) 445-0813  
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